5 _O ; ‘ . Water Resources Department
HUNS regon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
7/ ‘ Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0900

- Fax (503) 986-0904

Thank You

Kate Brown, Governor

April \\ ,2019
Eric Schwartz

PO Box 300
" Santa Barbara, CA 93102

Thank you for part101pat1ng in the Short-Term Instream Leasmg Program I want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.
Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving the renewal of instream lease IL- 1566, which
required modification, and has been assigned a new lease number IL- 1726 to differentiate it
from the original lease

If you have any questions, please call me at (503)'986;-08’25.

Sincerely,

Corey Courchane
* Transfer Specialist _ ) ‘ : &
Transfer and Conservation Section -

cc: Joel Plahn, Watermaster District 16 (via e-mail)
File IL-1726
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